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Honorable Barbara D. Holmes 

U.S. District Court (TNMD) 

 
I recently agreed to serve as the District 6 Director, and am still getting my director feet firmly 
planted.  As a result, I do not have any updated activities or information to report at this time.  I 
am working on an email blast to circulate to all current District 6 members to provide any news 
of their accomplishments or events which will then go into a periodic newsletter, the template 
for which is under construction. I will also be soliciting their ideas for district-wide or local 
activities, gatherings, etc. to reinvigorate and enrich the current district members and to 
increase NAWJ membership throughout the district, and also ideas for exploring ways to 
partner with adjacent districts to enrich NAWJ.  I know the district has a history of dynamic 
directors with big shoes to fill.  I am looking forward to following in those footsteps. I hope to 
have more to report at the Annual Meeting. 


